
Welcome Back from the W-P PTO!
The W-P PTO Board has been busy planning for an exciting year ahead for our students and families!
 
We will continue to be an all-inclusive - no membership required organization. By this we mean that everyone 
will be included in emails and correspondence in hopes that we can reach all the parents, teachers, staff and 
guardians with information about the good works going on behind the scenes of the W-P PTO. We volunteer our 
time to provide engaging and inclusive events and celebrations for students and staff. We also would like to 
encourage you to come out and join us in the preparation of these wonderful events. Please consider 
volunteering to help the W-P PTO ensure another amazing school year!
W-P PTO meetings will be held on the 3rd Wednesday of each month at 7:00 pm in the Mary S. Shoemaker 
Cafeteria and are open to any and all members of the community.
 
For the coming school year, we have many activities, fundraisers, and events planned out that will allow us to 
give back to our students, teachers, and community. Some of these are highlighted below:

●  The Kids Zone – Fall Festival
●  Spirit Wear Sales
●  Disney on Ice
●  Fun with Santa
●  Snowball Dance
●  Much, much more!

 
All of these incredible events require many hours of volunteer time and support. We have been very blessed by 
our supportive community of parents, guardians, and of course our school’s administration and staff. Please 
keep an eye out throughout the year for updates provided on our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/WPRSDPTO. Sign up for updates via the QR code on page 2.
 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact us!
 
Thankfully Yours,
The W-P PTO Board
https://www.facebook.com/WPRSDPTO                                       wpptogroup@gmail.com
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